May 11, 1942

Docket No. 50-369, 90-370

Mr. T. C. McMeekin

Vice President, McGuire Site

Duke Power Compan)

12700 Hagers Ferry Road

Huntersvilie, North Carolina 28078-8985

Dear Mr. McMeek,n:
SUBJECT: MCGUIRE NUCLEAR STATION RESTART STEAM GENERATOR TUBE REPAIR OUTAGE

This is to confirm your commitments documented in a letter dated May 8, 1992,
which provided your current plans regarding eddy current inspection for
McGuire Units 1 and 2. The MRS staff ha. reviewed your plan and commitments
in light of the ongoing discussions between the stafy and Duke Power Company
(OPC). The staff requests a meeting with DPC at the earliest convenient time
to discuss the results of the McGuire steam generator repa2ir outage, as well

as your ongoing investigations and 2nalyses into tube degradation phenomena &t
McGuire.

if you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact David Matthews
at 301-504-1490,

Sincerely,
[

Steven A. Varga, Director
Nivision of Reactor Projects - 1/11
fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc:  See next page
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